Hello,
 
Walter West, James Marro, and myself represented 2FM on this inspection trip. We drove with the following contractor representatives:
 
Dave Lopina, Cumberland Truck Center
Jeff Shesler, RNOW
Steve Krall, RNOW
Joe Gonzalez, Tri-Angle Fabrication
 
The trip departed from 2FM-North & Throop on April 7th, 2016 and drove to Green Bay, Wisconsin where we stopped for lunch.
 
We were then driven from Green Bay, Wisconsin to Norway, Michigan where we met Vice President Terrance J. Barnes and President David J. Brisson of LOADMASTER. We took a tour of LOADMASTERS facility and operations, along with a quick look at the City of Chicago's newly completed Refuse Truck. We then were driven to Iron Mountain, Michigan where we had dinner with contractor representatives and LOADMASTER representatives. Following dinner, we were driven to Harris, Michigan, where we checked into the Island Resort & Casino Hotel. 
 
The next morning we left at 7:30am to head back to Norway, Michigan and stopped for breakfast. After breakfast we drove to the LOADMASTER facility where we began an intensive inspection of the New Refuse Truck and had a meeting to go over the inspection results. We left Norway, Michigan and stopped for lunch. Once lunch was completed, we returned to 2FM arriving around 5:30 pm. 
thank you
Paul Payne | Senior Automotive Equipment Analyst
City of Chicago | Department of Fleet and Facility Management(2FM)
